
Highway Safety Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, January 12, 2021 
Fire Dept. Conference Room 

36 Village Green 
10:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

 
AGENDA 

 

1. HSC review and opinion for BOS regarding utilizing the existing gate on Mammoth 
Road, just south of the proposed roundabout at Sherburne/Mammoth, for use as a 
public access to the adjacent town forest. Members of Forestry will bring visual aids 
depicting the gate location. 

 
2. HSC opinion on lot of land at Wilshire and Marsh roads to be considered as a potential 

sale to abutter. 
 

3. Revisit HSC opinion on the yet–to-be-resubmitted MAKO subdivision that would have 
access only from Salem.  Prior HSC opinion referenced former Salem Fire Chief opinion 
that has changed commensurate with the replacement of the Chief with a new Salem 
Chief. 

 
 

 


